
 

 

April Newsletter 

 

 

1. Dinner money for April – 14 days @ £2.60 a day   £36.40 

Milk money for April – 15days @ 20p a day     £3.00 

Child Sponsorship – 25p a week if you wish. 

Please ensure that money is sent in on a Monday of each week in an envelope with the child’s name, the 

relevant dates and the amount of money enclosed. All outstanding dinner and milk money must be paid 

by the last Friday of each month. 

 

2. We are participating in Sustrans Big Walk and Wheel 2025 from Monday 31st March to Friday 4th April. 

We encourage all pupils to participate by making active journeys to school, which improves the air 

quality and environment as well as benefiting our health. We hope that the weather will be kind to us 

and we can have the same level of success as last year. 

 

3. Year 7 will be travelling to Londonderry on Wednesday 2nd April as part of the P7 Transition 

Programme, ‘Taking the Next Step’. Please ensure that children are in school for 9am, they will be 

home for normal collection time at 3pm. Lunch is provided for the children. 

 

4. Mrs Palmer’s class will be travelling to Enniskillen Castle on Friday 4th April. The children need to 

bring a packed lunch. Please ensure payment of £6 to help cover cost of entry and contribution towards 

bus fees has been paid. Remainder of bus cost will be covered by PTA funds. 

 

5. Parents of children who have applied for a Primary School place for Year 1 will be notified of the 

outcome of their application on Wednesday 9th April via the portal. 

 

6. A reminder that our Bingo family evening is on Tuesday 15th April at 7.30pm. Doors will open at 7pm. 

The cost is £5 per adult book and £2.50 per child book (1/2 book).  

 

7. Renewable energy workshops will continue for pupils in Years 5-7 throughout April. 

 

8. School will close at 12 noon on Wednesday 16th April for Easter. Please note that there will be no school 

dinner. School will reopen on Monday 28th April. 

 

9. As part of the Shared Education Programme, Year 7 pupil will be travelling to the Ulster American Folk 

Park on Tuesday 29th April to participate in a Maths Trail. A lunch will be required. Please ensure that 

you have paid £1.50 for your child to cover entry costs, this should be paid before Friday 11th April. 

 

10. Justin, Move to the Beat, will be visiting Mrs Galbraith’s and Mr Sproule’s classes to carry out a fun 

interactive workshop with the children. These workshops are funded by our PTA. 

 

11. We are promoting Healthy Eating both in school and at home. Please refrain from sending fizzy drinks 

and sweets with your child for break and lunch.  

 

 


